
On Monday 19th December 
2022, children from the Deaf 

and Hearing Impaired ERF 
went on a trip to Derby thea-
tre to watch ‘The Wind in the 

Willows.’ 

There were captions on 
both sides of the 
stage, and a BSL        

interpreter.  
 

Lots of the children 
found the captions    

really helpful.  

In the interval we had 
ice-creams and ice   

lollies. We all thought 
the show was very  

funny! 


